
Do you have a client that is homeless? 

In need of move-in cost assistance? 

The Hunthausen Fund may be able to help! 

 

The Hunthausen Fund is for homeless individuals and families seeking one-time 

move-in cost assistance. The program guidelines are as follows: 

 Applicants must be homeless, and have identified housing, been approved, 

and ready to move-in 

 Applications must be completed with a Case Manager 

 The assistance amount has a grant portion, and a loan portion. We ask that 

recipients pay back 50% of the assistance so other homeless households 

can continue to benefit from the services in the future 

 Applicants may move-in to King County, Pierce County, or Snohomish 

County public or private housing (unfortunately, we cannot assist with 

move-in to transitional housing at this time) 

Please feel free to contact Victoria Anderson at (425) 679-0340 , 

VictoriaA@ccsww.org or James Tolbert at (253) 850-2505, JamesT@ccsww.org  

with any questions you may have.  

We look forward to working with you to get your clients housed! 

 


